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Message from Friends of 

Launton School 

Lolly Friday in the playground at 

3.15pm this Friday 

 

 

 

A weekly update to Parents, Grandparents and Carers 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 

 
National sports week has seen children enjoying martial arts on Monday, yoga, Zumba, 
hockey, orienteering, hurdling, and competing in time trials on the trim trail. We will end the 
week with golf. In assembly on Tuesday Mandela House was in the lead in the Race to 
Russia with the most minutes recorded by children in their Launton 1918 Active Diaries. 
There have been children adding to their totals every day on the field at lunchtime; this 
week’s minutes will be counted on Friday. Thank you to everyone who has worked so hard to 
make sports week so engaging.  
 
Thank you to all those people who have worked so hard to coax votes out of friends and 

family, as the end of the Calor campaign approaches and public voting ends tomorrow. We 
have an astonishing 11,147 votes as I write, and we are currently in second place by 600 
votes, so please keep voting. 
 
Thank you to the Lolly Friday team!  We made a record £59 last week and will be back in the 
playground this week with more lollies in the lovely weather. 
 
Please be aware that there are pupils with allergies in school and these include nuts. Fresh 
Start are a nut free provider; please would you avoid sending food containing nuts, especially 
peanuts, to school, for the safety of children who may have a severe allergic reaction if they 
come into accidental contact with even tiny quantities of nut. 
 
Don’t forget to buy your tickets to the Summer BBQ which will be on 13th July.   
Class teachers have further raffle tickets for anyone who needs them. 
 
Very well done to the tennis team, who came third in the North Oxfordshire final of the Under 
9 Mini Red Tennis Championship. 
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Dates for your diary 

 

28th June – Screening of England vs 

Belgium World Cup Football Match 
England Football Screening 

 

11th July - Sports Day  
(KS2 am KS1 and Ash pm) 

 

13th July – End of term summer family 
BBQ 5.30-9pm 

 

18th July – Year 6 Play 2pm and 6pm 
 

19th July – BBQ for Year 6 pupils and 

their parents 
 

20th July – Year 6 Cycling Proficiency 

Test 
 

21st July – 100km sponsored walk with 

dads Kenny and Neil 
 

24th July – Leavers Church Service 

 
8th September – 50km sponsored walk 

with Mrs Cannon and several parents 

 
Confirmed Term Dates 2018-2019 
Confirmed Term Date Link 
  

 

Updates and Reminders 
 
Family Summer Barbecue- 13th July: tickets are on sale. 

 
Please continue to encourage people to vote for our field project on the Calor website 
information and link below. Voting closes Friday 29th June! 
Field Project Calor Link 
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/6304fbfb-636b-4d11-b653-1e4d747ffeb2/20618d75-b4ef-49a1-80b3-ae1d8c57843a/England%20world%20cup%20Qualifier%20screened%20at%20Launton%20School%20Hall.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/06a6fdfd-5349-4cd6-b522-7ee3baae04d8/1d677197-9c7c-4f81-ab7d-97bd538047ce/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202018%20%20%202019.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/6304fbfb-636b-4d11-b653-1e4d747ffeb2/e348fb9b-7eb5-41f1-b901-ab3f232a4679/Field%20project%20%20%20Calor%20link.pdf
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